
Utilities Kingston Project UK-14-17 
Portsmouth Sewershed 

Inflow and Infiltration Program – Phase 2A 

WE’RE FINISHED 

The cured in place pipe installation that was started today is now complete.  Please feel 
free to use your drains as you normally would. 

If you notice an odour – please review the attached Odour Alert Notice for information. 

If it was necessary for us to install a Cleanout at the Property Line at your house (you 
may notice a small PVC pipe sticking above the ground) – we will be back to cut that 
down and restore the area soon.  If the restored surface is grass please water as needed 
and call D.M. Robichaud in the case that the grass doesn’t take and we can come back 
and insure proper restoration. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your restraint 
and patience. 

Once again thank you from the staff at D.M. Robichaud Associates. 

 
In the event of an EMERGENCY or SEWAGE SPILL that you feel may be related to 

this work, your first point of contact should be: 

CIPP Corrdinator, Jordan Ellis at 1-877-RELINED 

Alternatively, contact Utilities Kingston’s Inspector, Trevor Howden at (613)888-4566 
or Utilities Kingston Customer Service directly at (613)546-1181 

 

For more information ,please go to http://utilitieskingston.com and view the “Work in your 
Area”. This notice can be made available in a different format upon request. 

http://utilitieskingston.com/

